
   

 

   

 

 
 

  

 
 

The RR Weekly – January 8th – 12th  

 
Dear Robb Road Families, 
 
Happy New Year!  We hope everyone had a wonderful, restful break.  Everyone is 
excited to greet students back this morning. Here are a few items for your 
consideration:  
 

1. Messages from your PAC 

 

¥ HOT LUNCH 
 
Ordering is now open. Closing date is on Wednesday, January 10th at midnight.  
We will not be taking late orders as this makes it challenging for our volunteers and 
vendors.  
Please note that there are no special orders accepted. Any food left because of student 
absences will be donated. We cannot store food.  
There are no refunds as the Hot Lunch program is a fundraiser for all students such 
as field trips, supplies, activities and more.  
 
***If you have already ordered this year, use the same account. If you have not 
yet ordered this year, please follow these instructions*** 
 

¥ HOW TO ORDER HOT LUNCH 
Please go to: http://robbroad.hotlunches.net 
 

¥ Press “click here to register” (under the login boxes). 
¥  Enter the ACCESS CODE: RRHL 
¥ Add students 
¥ Manage Orders 

 
If you have any questions or problems with ordering, please 
email: robbroadhotlunch@gmail.com  
  

Stéphane LeBlanc, Principal/Directeur   •   Beth Peddle, Vice-Principal/Directrice-adjointe 

1909 Robb Avenue, Comox, BC V9M 2C9  •  Telephone (250) 339-6864  •  Fax (250) 339-6871 

 

ÉCOLE ROBB ROAD ÉLÉMENTAIRE / Comox Valley School (SD71) 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Frobbroad.hotlunches.net%2F%23_blank&data=05%7C02%7Cstephane.leblanc%40sd71.bc.ca%7C985477930f0645ba8d5a08dc0f2746bf%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638401908607439483%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2sMZeq71MWVj%2BKJPTHC4Btlo1ioiGPi8pKPlyz%2FBnkY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:robbroadhotlunch@gmail.com%23_blank


   

 

   

 

If ordering Hot Lunch/Salad Bar is a strain on your family budget, but you would 
like your child(ren) to order, please reach out to any teachers, admin or PAC. Orders 
will be placed anonymously. This is being funded through PAC donations. 
 

¥ SALAD BAR (Grade 1-7) 
 
Ordering is now open. Closing date is on Monday, January 15th at midnight. 
 

¥ BANNOCK SALE (Fundraiser for Grade 7 year end trip) – Tue., Jan.16th  
 
Made by our ISW, Pauline, using a special family recipe.  Please order through the 
hot lunch website. Closing date is Monday, January 15th at midnight. Please 
note, bannock will be served once it is ready, not necessarily at lunch time. 
 

2. Kindergarten Registration – Kindergarten registration information for 
September 2024 has been posted on the School District’s website.  The online 
Expression of Interest Form will open Tuesday, January 16th at 6pm and close 
Friday, January 19th at noon.  Registration is first come first served, though siblings 
of students currently enrolled at ERR will be given first priority if registered before 
the 19th.   2024 K registration is for children born in 2019. 
 
3. 2023 – 2024 School Calendar – Please click here for the school calendar 
 
4. Student Absences– We continue using the SchoolMessenger tool to 
communicate student absences.  We encourage all families to sign on to this system 
to facilitate efficient communication of student absences.  Click here for more 
information. 
 
5. Weather – Some wild weather to start 2024 – wet and windy to start the week 
and very cold to finish.   Students have 2 x 30 minute outdoor recesses daily and we 
very rarely keep them inside.  Please encourage your child to dress appropriately and 
ensure a change of clothing in the backpack or cubby/locker. 
 

6. Dates to Remember 
  
Monday, January 8th – First day of school after Winter Break 
Wednesday, January 10th – Cross Country Skiing – grade 4 
Tuesday, January 16th – Kindergarten Expression of Interest (@ 6:00 pm) 
Wednesday, January 17th – Cross Country Skiing – grade 4 
Wednesday, January 24th – Cross Country Skiing – grade 4 

https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/2024-2025-Kindergarten-Registration-Information1-1.pdf
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/SD71_Combined_Calendars.pdf
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/ecole-robb-road-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/28/2022/11/SAFE-ARRIVAL-TEXT.pdf
https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/ecole-robb-road-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/28/2022/11/SAFE-ARRIVAL-TEXT.pdf


   

 

   

 

Wednesday, January 24th – Grade 7 Basketball – 1st Game 
Thursday, January 25th – Grade 6 Basketball – 1st Game 

Friday, February 16th – Non-instructional day (NO SCHOOL)  
Monday, February 19th – Family Day (No School)  
 
Have a great 2024! 
 
S. 
 
Stéphane LeBlanc 
Directeur / Principal 
École Robb Road Elementary 
 
I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the 

Pentlach, E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am 

thankful for the privilege of living on the land and the gift of working with their 

children. 

 


